
 February 8, 2021 

 Representative Rich Proehl 
 Chairman, House Committee on Transportation 
 Kansas State Capitol 
 Topeka, KS 66612 

 Dear Mr. Chairman: 

 It’s my honor to once again offer strong support for HB 2169, designating the “Proud Educator” 
 distinctive licence plate. As you and some members of the committee know, we’ve attempted to 
 cross the finish line with this project the two previous years, and were thwarted by unforeseen 
 circumstances. 

 This bill, as introduced, differs somewhat in that it allows for a lower threshold for plate 
 quantities. As you know, Kansas licence plates are now produced digitally, and on demand, so 
 an artificially high production threshold becomes unnecessary. 

 I urge the committee to recommend HB 2169 favorably for passage, and I thank you for your 
 consideration of this bill. 

 Sincerely, 

 Les Mason 
 Kansas House District 73 


